From
Executive Engineer,
Provincial Division,
PWD B&R Bt. Nuh

To
The Executive Engineer,

Public Health Engg. Divn. No. 1,
Nubh.

Memo No. (7 7 Dated. -QO)’ ’ [ é

Subject: For want of NOC for the work of construction of underground water
storage reservoir

Ref: Your office letter No. 722 dated 19/01/2016.

This office has no objection on the plan submitted by your office for the

work construction of underground water storage resetvoir.

DA/Nil Execdifive Engineer,
Provincial Division
P B&}};\EL,N uh

Endst No. Dated
Copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub

Division, PWD B&R Br. Nuh for information and necessary action.

DA/Nil Executivd Engineer,
Provincial Division

PWD B&R Br. Nuh

Jan 2016 S.K



